!!!! Effective Immediately !!!!!
The RI Department of Health has informed us that we cannot accept deliveries of Flowers, perishable items or take out containers of any kind beginning Friday April 10, 2020.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All deliveries (packages) of essential items only, must remain in quarantine at The Seasons for at least 24 hours before a resident can take possession of any item.  Please package all items in paper bags and drop them off at the designated times only!
Designated Drop Times are Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday between 10am and 3pm only.
We understand that this is a difficult time for everyone.  We are following all directives from the Department of Health to keep our Seasons Residents and Staff safe.

Please share this information with all family and friends

Thank you for your cooperation.
